
JOIN US as we continue to learn how 
to be allies for BIPOC and 2SLGBTQIA+ youth! 

Rev. Aneeta Saroop and Kingsley Blair will lead us  
through a discussion on May 7 starting at 11 am PST.  

This event comes out of a desire for further learning from  
Stronger Together 2021 last November. 

We ask that if you weren't at the allyship presentation  
in November, you watch the recording, as we will pick up  

where we left off there. Link to recording:  
 https://elcic.box.com/s/dwu8lo7cbkxz1gmeoavnq3780nlac7u7

Click here to register:  
https://bit.ly/3iqDCP6

If you have specific questions 
you'd like to talk about during  
the 1.5 hours we'll be together, 
please email them ahead of time 
to Sheilagh or Gretchen: 
• smcglynn@national.anglican.ca
• gpeterson@elcic.ca

We hope you consider  
joining us as we  
continue the important 
work of allyship!

Registration is required 
for this event.
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